
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
To:  Members of the Corporation 
 
From:  Victor Figueiredo, Governance Committee Chair 
 
Date:  September 7, 2022 
  
Re:  By-Laws & Articles of Incorporation Amendments 

 
 

In October 2021, the Ontario Not-for-Profit Corporations Act (ONCA) came into effect, changing 
the rules governing organizations such as Community Living Toronto.   
 
The Governance Committee of the Board of Directors undertook a review and revision of our by-
laws, which were last updated in 2018.  The goal of this review was to:  

• Meet the new expectations of ONCA 
• Simplified by-laws and the language  
• Modernize our governance structure 
• Allow flexibility to respond to changes that may come in the future 

 
Once approved, we will file our Articles of Amendment with the Ontario Ministry of Government 
and Consumer Services.   
 
The amended By-laws and Articles of Amendment were approved by the Board of Directors on 
September 7th, 2022.  Both these items are attached as they require approval by the Membership 
of the Corporation at the Annual General Meeting on September 20, 2022. 
 

 

 
 
Victor Figueiredo 
Governance Committee Chair 
 
VF/cjb 
Atts: 

 


